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NOTICE OF SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 
 

 
There will be a meeting of the Resources and Capital Planning Subcommittee on 
April 3, 2024, beginning at 6:00 PM in the School Committee Room at the Joyce Middle 
School, 55 Locust Street, Woburn, Massachusetts.   
 
The topics to be discussed are: 
​  

1.​ Update to the subcommittee from the superintendent on the School Committee's 
direction to administration to produce scenarios for a full redistrict of the WPS 
elementary school system 

2.​ Any other Resources related business that can legally come before the 
Subcommittee 

 
 
 

 
 
​ Matthew Crowley 
​ Matthew Crowley, Ed.D. 
​ Superintendent of Schools & 
​ Secretary to School Committee 
 


